
October 26, 2023

AMST/Custom Specialty Solutions
611 Commerce Center Dr.
University Park, IL 60484

Dear Ms. Nia Gardner,

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for your generous donation of
bulk candy in support of our Monee Elementary PTO Trunk or Treat event on
October 25, 2023. I am certain that you helped make this event extra special for
not only the student recipients but their families as well as they enjoyed seeing
the smiles on their children’s faces. You truly impacted the lives of many and we
value our school-community partnership. We appreciate your support and we
look forward to working with your company again in the future!

Sincerely,

Melissa Huff, LCSW
School Social Worker
(708) 367-2621
huffm@cm201u.org
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